ACE Committee Minutes / Report  2/5/13
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Gail Rappa, Christine Young-Gerber, Karen Dannehl, Justine Stout, Ami Rogers, Brandy Nielsen, Mardell Wilkins
Guest:  Lora Minter
Cowboy Poetry was discussed.  James Galvin was unable to be here as he was stuck in a snowstorm.  The horsemanship presentation by Martin Black and Dr. Stephen Peters was presented to 30 people and a full class.  We discussed how to improve this event for next year.
Our committee website has the new logo and new events have been posted on it.  Thank you, Justine.

$1200 will be awarded for the Paula Wright Memorial Scholarship (2 $600 scholarships).  

Soroptimist have also raised money for scholarships.  They have $6000 for 2 $3000 scholarships.  The recipients should be female, agriculture majors preferred, with strong volunteerism and community involvement.

Argentum’s printing costs have increased.  We are $320 over budget already.  Karen Kimber is doing public service announcements and possibly a live interview.  John Rice has sent out the information to all of his contacts.

The Film Festival will start this Friday night.  Ami updated us on the Ruby Mountain Film Festival, which will be held the last week of September here at GBC.

Utah Repertory Dance Theater is a go.  Our cost will only be 5 total room nights.  Their residency will be 4/29-5/1, with a community performance at 7:30 on 5/1.  They are doing various classes here – one for actors and one for athletes (Zumba class).  They are also interested in offering a healthy movement class for the senior center (possibly on 4/30) and a class for K-5.  We’ll explore appropriate venues for them.
Empowerment Month is in April.  The theme this year is diversity.  ACE will present another series of TED talks, and the student organizations will present programs the other three weeks.  This will coincide nicely with our upcoming accreditation visit.

The committee decided not to bring Joni Morris’ show this fall.

Stephanie Schneiderman and Tony Furtado will be coming March 7.  John Rice is facilitating this show.

We discussed how we can improve attendance at art gallery openings.  Angie will talk to Media Services and get the art gallery on the map and in the catalog.  Gretchen Skivington has offered her Latinos Unidos group to bake cookies, hand deliver them to faculty and staff while inviting them to ACE functions.

Little Shop of Horrors will be presented 3/21 – 3/24.
Respectfully submitted,

Karen Dannehl
